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Thanks to Audubon this Royal Tern chick at Huguenot and this Least Tern chick at Fort Matanzas had a better chance of fledging this year: let’s celebrate!

Join us on Saturday, April 10th for the 

First Annual Northeast Florida Bird-a-thon

Our Goal – find at least 150 bird species.
Let’s celebrate our accomplishments in the region and 

Audubon of Florida for their support in NE FL.

Your $20 donation includes 

· participation in the Bird-a-thon (see The Rules below)

· picnic hamburger/hot dog lunch (by Chef Ned)

· entry into the prizes drawing (one free ticket)

and will benefit bird conservation in Northeast Florida!

The day will start with Birding Teams finding as many species as possible.

Teams will head out at or before sunrise and meet at the picnic by 1:30 to have their checklists included in the totals.  

For those not inclined to the birding at sunrise, you can still join us for the picnic!

The picnic is scheduled for 1:30 and includes hamburger/hotdogs and the fixins.

· Please bring a salad, veggie or dessert with you to help out with the meal.

· We’ll be providing non-alcoholic beverages.

· Bring a folding chair.


Location for picnic:    Monique’s office at the
Coastal Policy Center, 9601 Oceanshore Blvd, Marineland.
One story flat-roofed building on West side of A1A, just south of blinking traffic light.

Please RSVP to Monique at mborboen@audubon.org , 904 813 5115. 

If you cannot participate but would like to contribute, send your donation to:

Audubon of Florida, 9601 Oceanshore Blvd, St. Augustine, FL 32080. 

Every person donating $20 and above will be entered into the prizes drawing!

 Bird-a-thon:  THE RULES 

· Form a Team (can be as few as 1-2 people – or solo it!).

· Although not required, it would be great if you can ask your local buddies for pledges to support the cause (i.e. 5 cents/specie).
· Count all species seen from at or before sunrise through 1:00 pm.
· You can count birds anywhere you can find them (your backyard) for as long a time period as you desire, but ending by 1:00.  You could be the team getting the most species!
· You don’t have to count birds just in St Johns County, as we need species that are rare for our county, such as Greater White-Fronted Goose, Mississippi Kite, Fl Scrub Jay and Red-headed Woodpecker.  All ABA species count! Your own backyard feeder might be hosting birds not normally seen out in the field (buntings, orioles, hummingbirds), so count all that you can.
· Bring or email your check list to Monique mborboen@audubon.org by 2.00 pm with your $20 per person participant fee to assure inclusion in Grand Total Species List and the prize drawing.
· Our Bird Judge will review the checklists for all species.  
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Picnic you said?
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